
  

 
 
               

7th June 2024 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
We like to take every opportunity to extend and support the education programme in the school.  We have arranged for 
your child to go on a visit to: 
 

Explore the geographical features of our locality in Shoreham Village 
on Tuesday 18th June 2024 1:30-2:20pm 

 
As part of our geography work this week we will be exploring the man-made and natural features on Shoreham village 
and using a map to spot them on our journey.  
  
We will return to school and create our own maps of Shoreham based on what we have observed. 
 
We would like to ask for volunteers for our local trip, please complete the form by Wednesday 12th June 2024 if you 
would like to volunteer https://forms.gle/koG9Recfe8h64nYu9 
 
If you have any questions please see Miss Watts or Mrs Witt. 
 
Thank you 
Miss Watts 
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